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Parent Resources 

Thanksgiving Food Drive-By 

Get your free grab & go groceries at

the Harvest Fields Community Food

Pantry every Monday and Friday from

11am-2pm at 2626 Tremont Ave, Bronx,

NY 10461! Don’t forget to bring a cart!

Find free turkey and Thanksgiving

dinner in NYC!

Complete the Supplemental CARES 

 Fund Application today!

On November 17, we are hosting a

curbside pick-up of one week's worth

of groceries for our student families.

Register for the event here. If you do

not have access to a car we recommend

bringing a cart to carry the groceries

back home.  

On November 23rd, BCCECC is set to give

200 Thanksgiving meals to our student

families. The drive-by will take place

from 12-2:30. Those who do not have

access to a car can call us at 718-289-

5461 to arrange a pick-up at the security

gate. RSVP for the event here!

Curbside Grocery Pick-Up 

https://mommypoppins.com/new-york-city-kids/where-to-find-free-turkey-giveaways-thanksgiving-dinner-nyc
https://mommypoppins.com/new-york-city-family/holidays/guide-to-thanksgiving-in-nyc-for-kids-and-families
https://site.bcc.cuny.edu/BCCCaresActFundForm/Logon.aspx
https://site.bcc.cuny.edu/BCCCaresActFundForm/Logon.aspx
https://site.bcc.cuny.edu/BCCCaresActFundForm/Logon.aspx
https://www.evite.com/event/0054K4IST7FAEUOVYEPLCPIXRURF5A/rsvp?utm_campaign=send_sharable_link&utm_medium=sharable_invite&utm_source=evitelink
https://www.evite.com/event/0054UN3CNVYONYESGEPLD5Y7Z4F7ZI/rsvp?utm_campaign=send_sharable_link&utm_medium=sharable_invite&utm_source=evitelink


Students participated in a virtual cooking class with

registered dietician Marinna Lotardo, RDN. The

event was hosted by New York Enrichment Group,

“the leading nutritional, health, wellness and

educational group in NYC.” The in-person children sat

socially distanced at tables in their classroom, while

students learning remotely joined the session at

home with their families. Each student was given

their own set of ingredients and followed the recipe

provided by Ms. Lotardo to make cookie butter oat

balls, a healthy, no-bake snack recipe. We are so

proud of our in-person students who were able to

work while keeping their masks on throughout the

whole hour-long session! 

Virtual Cooking Class 

The Rising Stars 

Friendship, Discovery, &
Trailblazers  Club

The Rising Stars have been learning all

about diversity! The remote students

drew a picture of their face and took

turns describing a feature they like

about themselves! 

The 2 and 3 year olds have been busy

learning about farm animals! The

students and teachers picked an animal

and shared about it on Zoom. When

talking about the animal they chose,

they shared the name of it, where it

lives, the color of it, and the sound the

animal makes.


